
From: Erin Freeburger <erin.freeburger@gmail.com> 

To: zba@town.arlington.ma.us, CKlein@town.arlington.ma.us 
Cc: Diane Mahon <dmahon@town.arlington.ma.us>,  Steve DeCourcey 

<sdecourcey@town.arlington.ma.us>,  Len Diggins <ldiggins@town.arlington.ma.us>, Jeanette 
Cummings <jecummings87@gmail.com>,  Clarissa Rowe Home <clarissa.rowe@comcast.net> 

Date: Tue, 16 Mar 2021 13:26:23 -0400 

Subject: Understanding the Size and Scope of the Mugar Wetlands Project 
   

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< 

>" brackets) and you know the content is safe. 
   

Dear ZBA Board Members,  

  
With the limited sketches and drawings submitted by Oaktree, I struggled to understand the size and 

scope of Oaktree’s proposed development within the context of our neighborhood. 
 

So, in order to better understand, I compared images shared from the Oaktree developers with Google 

Maps. 
  

Attached are some images that provide some context of their proposal, within the realities of our 
neighborhood, that I wanted to share. 

  
Google Doc link: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1fDAJSLxd2XdYDjOv5eu-tTPWHXugvjn-

0YoM0R4VhEM/edit?usp=sharing 

  
PPT: attached 

  
Thanks, 

Erin Freeburger 

20 Parker Street 
  

Please include this email and the attachment in the public record. 
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